
I would like to support the asset transfer of Coilhallan Wood, Callander. The Callander 

Community Development Trust have shown themselves very capable of managing large 

assets like the Hydro Scheme. The management proposal for the woods consists of both 

knowledgable volunteers and a expert employee. 

 

I think making multi use of the woods will help with the general tourism of the area but also 

will make the area more accessible and appealing to locals and visitors. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
 

 

 
FK17 8JF 
 
 




